NOTICE OF POLICY CHANGE

Please note that beginning May 1, 2017, the Tuscola County Register of
Deeds will no longer accept funds to certify documents that require real
property tax payment certification. All such documents must first be
submitted directly to the Tuscola County Treasurer with the proper fees
for certification and properly certified before being submitted to the

Register of Deeds for recording.
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